

01865 863201 www.oxfordsailing.club Russ Canning GBR 580
OSC Windsurfing Secretary
russcanning@btinternet.com



OSC Windsurf Newsletter

Spring 2019

New Year's greetings to all you hibernating windsurfers out there... the big news is - that it is only two weeks until the start of British Summertime! Time to unearth the kit and be amazed again at how much a wetsuit shrinks over the winter months.

Vest exchange

Once you have paid your 2019 subscription, please take your clean, dry, 2018 white vest into the office between Sunday 24 March and Sunday 14 April and exchange it for your 2019 purple vest. Please note that you will only be allowed onto the water after Sunday 14 April wearing a purple vest.

Evening racing

The Tuesday and Thursday Evening Race Series commences as soon as the clocks have changed i.e. on Tuesday 2 April and Thursday 4 April respectively. Newcomers, juniors and those without raceboards are all welcome to join in using one of our several Club raceboards. First race starts not before 6.00pm.

Team 15

Our 2018 National Champion Team 15 fleet will be having a 'Spring Refresher' session on Saturday 27 April and Team 15 evening sessions will recommence on Thursday 2 May. We now have new rigs, training boards and a number of Club One design raceboards exclusively for Team 15 members' use.

Improver coaching

It is intended to trial an occasional series of informal Improver coaching sessions for adult club members over the season. These sessions are for Intermediate-level windsurfers using either their own kit or club boards. If you are interested in participating, please drop me an email at russcanning@btinternet.com.

Security

Owing to equipment going missing, the key padlock to the windsurf container is to be replaced with a combination lock. Should you require access to the store to retrieve hire kit, please email me in advance to obtain the current combination lock number.

Wishing you all an excellent season's windsurfing!